Senator Capri Cafaro
Statehouse



Room 303, 3rd Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215
Dear Senator Cafaro, 

I am writing to urge you to support the work that Senator Grendell is doing to improve Ohio’s natural gas drilling laws.  This legislation will drastically improve the safety of Ohio’s residents.   In 2004, House Bill 278 stripped away local governmental authority for regulating and permitting oil and gas wells. As a result, the City of Warren is suffering, along with many other cities in Ohio.  Specifically, the Warren City Schools’ Board of Education is looking to drill 6 new natural gas wells on a small parcel of land (about 300 feet across), in the center of a quiet neighborhood. These wells are being placed closer and closer to our homes, churches, schools, daycare centers and other sensitive locations.  We need to restore local control, remove mandatory pooling, increase safety setbacks from 100 to 3000 feet, protect our environment and demand better disclosure and accountability.  The health and safety of all Ohio residents needs to be the number one priority.  Please help us protect our homes, families and community. 
Thank you,

(Insert Name)

(Insert Address)

Representative Tom Letson
77 S. High Street, 11th Floor



Room 303, 3rd Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-6111

Dear Representative Letson, 

I am writing to urge you to support the work that Senator Grendell is doing to improve Ohio’s natural gas drilling laws.  This legislation will drastically improve the safety of Ohio’s residents.   In 2004, House Bill 278 stripped away local governmental authority for regulating and permitting oil and gas wells. As a result, the City of Warren is suffering, along with many other cities in Ohio.  Specifically, the Warren City Schools’ Board of Education is looking to drill 6 new natural gas wells on a small parcel of land (about 300 feet across), in the center of a quiet neighborhood. These wells are being placed closer and closer to our homes, churches, schools, daycare centers and other sensitive locations.  We need to restore local control, remove mandatory pooling, increase safety setbacks from 100 to 3000 feet, protect our environment and demand better disclosure and accountability.  The health and safety of all Ohio residents needs to be the number one priority.  Please help us protect our homes, families and community. 
Thank you,

(Insert Name)

(Insert Address)

Governor Ted Strickland

Riffe Center, 30th Floor

77 South High street

Columbus, OH 43215-6108
Dear Governor Strickland, 

I am writing to urge you to support the work that Senator Grendell is doing to improve Ohio’s natural gas drilling laws.  This legislation will drastically improve the safety of Ohio’s residents.   In 2004, House Bill 278 stripped away local governmental authority for regulating and permitting oil and gas wells. As a result, the City of Warren is suffering, along with many other cities in Ohio.  Specifically, the Warren City Schools’ Board of Education is looking to drill 6 new natural gas wells on a small parcel of land (about 300 feet across), in the center of a quiet neighborhood. These wells are being placed closer and closer to our homes, churches, schools, daycare centers and other sensitive locations.  We need to restore local control, remove mandatory pooling, increase safety setbacks from 100 to 3000 feet, protect our environment and demand better disclosure and accountability.  The health and safety of all Ohio residents needs to be the number one priority.  Please help us protect our homes, families and community. 
Thank you,

(Insert Name)

(Insert Address)

